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CAUTION: This email originated from outside the Kittitas County network. Do not click
links, open attachments, fulfill requests, or follow guidance unless you recognize the sender
and have verified the content is safe.

Good morning,

DNR appreciates the opportunity to provide SEPA comments relating to this proposed project which
involves the conversion of a portion of the landowners property to non-forestry, in order to create a
one (1) acre clearing for the construction of a single family residence. I've previously been in
communication with Cary White about this project, and thus it appears the SEPA checklist
adequately captures sufficient information in order to utilize the anticipated DNS from Kittitas
County in order to process a near future Forest Practices Application (FPA) for the related timber
harvest.

Best regards,

Shane Early
Forest Regulations Coordinator
Southeast Region
Washington State Department of Natural Resources (DNR)
& (509) 925-0948
04 shane.early@dnr.wa.gov
www.dnr.wa.gov
Please consider whether you can save paper by not printing this message.
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From: Rachael Stevie (CD) <rachael.stevie.cd@co.kittitas.wa.us>

Sent: Tuesday, August 9, 2022 8:06 AM

To: Kim Dawson <kim.dawson@co.kittitas.wa.us>; George Long <long@kittcom.org>; Julie Kjorsvik
<julie.kjorsvik@co.kittitas.wa.us>; Toni Berkshire <toni.berkshire@co.kittitas.wa.us>; jesse.cox
<jesse.cox@co.kittitas.wa.us>; holly.erdman <holly.erdman@co.kittitas.wa.us>; Lisa Lawrence
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